
Hearing Meeting November 7, 2019 
The Village Board of Trustees met at 6:55 p.m. in the Gifford Village Building to hold a hearing prior to the regular 
7 p.m. meeting.  The meeting was to give the public opportunity to address/ask questions about an ordinance 
amending the municipal code of the Village Of Gifford by prohibiting cannabis business establishments. Officers 
and Trustees present were President Derald Ackerman, Clerk Baker, Treasurer Christie Huls and Trustees Harris, 
McFadden, Pannbacker and Severins.  Trustees Ehler and Hammond were absent. 
 
Guests were Meaghan Offerman, Rantoul Press, David Atchley, MSA, Marshall Huls, Earl Smith, Sean Weary, Jess 
Childress, Mark Billings, Cindy Duden, Jarrod Acton and Barb Sullivan. 
 
There was no public participation. 
 
President Ackerman moved the meeting be adjourned.  All Trustees concurred in a voice vote.  The meeting was 
adjourned at 6:56 p.m. 
        ________________________________ 
 
        ________________________________ 
 
Approved this 5th day of December, 2019 
 


